
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Monday, March 01, 2010 1:28 PM 
'Logan Anderson' 
RE: Linn Operating - C A Russell Battery (2RP-392) 

Logan, 

As discussed, it is my understanding that approximately 3" of material has been removed from the release area and 
stockpiled on location. In reviewing the photos taken of the release, I would assume that this material would be highly 
saturated. Please keep this material segregated from any other material removed for now. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 

From: Logan Anderson [mailto:la_elkeenv@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 01, 2010 1:20 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Linn Operating - C A Russell Battery (2RP-392) 

As per our conversation on 3-1-10 @ 2:15pm Central Time, we will complete the delineation of the impacted 
soil on 3-2-10. Once the delineation is complete a revised remediation plan will be submitted for approval. 

Thanks, 
Logan Anderson 

Project Manager 
Elke Environmental, Inc. 
off 432-366-0043 
cell 432-664-1269 
fax 432-366-0884 
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